
May 4th – week 7 

Well done children and parents for keeping to the rules and staying at home as much as you have done – 
and for keeping up with your daily exercise as well. This is SO important for the body and mind and family 
harmony! It’s hard for us all and we can only do our very best.  

THANK YOU PARENTS https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FTnyICpSVMA&feature=youtu.be 

   A great way to learn symmetry with reception …….. 

                                                                                  Music lessons via zoom!  

 

 

 

 

 
 
Picture News this week is a special about Captain Tom who has reached 100 years of age AND continues to 
raise millions for the NHS. 
Picture_News_-_Captain_Tom_Moore_Special_and_newspaper_challenge! 
 

Super physics ideas to try at home….. with a fun explanation! (sent from one of the Governors!)  
https://beta.iop.org/athome?utm_source=Member%20newsletter&utm_medium=videos&utm_campaign=DTTAH  
 

Other news – Mrs Cass’s name is now showing in Tapestry, actually she has been using it all the time she’s 
been here it was just registered as Mrs Gilbertson!   

Seesaw: staff are using the ‘like’ button for children sending in a lot of photos in order to try and make sure 
every child has about the same amount of written feedback.  

https://www.bt.com/skillsfortomorrow/     Support such as online banking, working  
from home, learning from home and getting your business on line.  
 

There are also 2 Assembly ideas should you wish to check them out. 

This is from Picture news         
                                   https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=3&v=OgdhOstV6iI&feature=emb_logo 
                                                            
 

The new Oak Academy is an online platform launched recently and                    
                                                          here is their first assembly lead by the Archbishop of Canterbury.   

                                    
https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=3&v=OgdhOstV6iI&feature=emb_logo 

                           
 
Very best wishes to you all for the start of May 
Mrs Gilbertson                    

 

 

 

 

 


